
U.S. Department of Labor          Office of Workers’ Compensation Programs
           Division of Energy Employees Occupational 
           Illness Compensation

                                                   Washington, D.C. 20210

Dear Claimant,

Our records indicate that you recently submitted an initial claim for home health care to the Division of 
Energy Employees Occupational Illness Compensation (DEEOIC). We are very interested in receiving 
feedback on your experience with DEEOIC. Your participation in the enclosed Customer Experience and 
Equity Surveys will help us improve the claimant/customer experience. 

We appreciate your assistance in helping us determine what is working and what may be improved. The 
following survey is confidential. Please return this survey using the enclosed postage paid envelope by 
12/31/2022. 

Thank you for your participation.
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